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Report Number: 2019-3168

Incident:  Driving on Suspended Driver's License
Location: Galena Rd and Rock Creek Rd.
Township: Little Rock

Date, Time Occurred: 10-12-2019 1040

Date, Time Assigned: same
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies conducted a traffic stop at Galena Rd. and Rock Creek Rd.
for a stop sign violation. Deputies charged the driver who was identified as Karen Snow a 41
year old female from the 2000 block of West Illinois Ave. Aurora, with driving on a suspended
driver's license. Karen was released on scene, and given a watans for the stop sign violation,
and given a court date for the suspended driver's license.

Reporting Deputy: Joseph Melchiori KE81

Supervisor: __Pavian #5777 Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3169
Incident:  IN-STATE WARRANT

Location: 100-200 blk of Chicago rd
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: (09/12/2019 1039

Date, Time Assigned: 09/12/2019 1039
Synopsis:

Kendall County Deputies attempted to serve civil process in the 100-200 blk of Chicago rd in
Oswego. Contact was made with Tanetria M Duncan, a 29 year old female from Oswego. It was
discovered Tanetria had a valid warrant out of Will County for Driving While License
Suspended. The warrant had a bond of $5000.00 / 10% to apply plus a $75.00 FTA fee.
Tanetria was taken into custody and transported to Kendall County Corrections to post bond.

Reporting Deputy: P.Kubinski #94

/ {/, j Disseminatedon: _

Supervisor:
7

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



